
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON 

EARLY VOTING  
AND  

ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

ELECTION DAY IS  
TUESDAY, APRIL 5 

PLAN NOW TO MAKE SURE YOUR VOICE IS HEARD! 

 

Don’t like long lines at the polls?  Are you a student attending college out of town but  

want to vote in the local election? Going to be out of town on Election Day?   

YOU CAN STILL VOTE! 

In person absentee voting/early voting is available at the clerks’ offices  
starting on March 21 and ending on April 1 at 5:00 pm. 

Village of Grafton 
860 Badger Circle, Grafton 
Mon-Fri   8 am - 4:30 pm 
(Open until 5 pm on April 1) 

Town of Grafton 
1230 11th Avenue, Grafton 
Mon-Thur   8 am - 4 pm; Fri   8 am - 12 pm 

Village of Saukville 
639 E. Green Bay Avenue, Saukville 
Mon-Fri   8 am - 5 pm 
(Open 8 am - noon on March 25) 

Town of Cedarburg 
1293 Washington Avenue, Cedarburg 
Mon-Fri  8 am - 4:30 pm 

City of Cedarburg 
W61 N645 Washington Ave, Cedarburg 
Mon-Fri   8 am - 4:30 pm 
(Open until 5 pm on March 31 and April 1) 

Voters may also request absentee ballots 
from the clerks’ offices by mail, email or fax.  
Specific directions are available on the web-
sites for each municipality.  Absentee ballots 
must be received by 5 pm in the clerk’s office 
or 8 pm at the polling location on election 
day. 

Photo ID is required to vote in Wisconsin. 

My Vote Wisconsin website: 
https://myvote.wi.gov 


